
 

Summer BBQ 

Saturday, June 15th 3-6 p.m. 

Houghton Conquest, Bedfordshire —please contact for further details 

You are invited to join us at our summer memorial event, a time to 

meet together to enjoy each others company, have some good 

food and remember our babies.  There will be an opportunity to 

write a message to your baby on a flying wish paper that can then 

be lit and released.  You are welcome to stay for as long or as 

short as you would like.  Children are welcome. 

 

Please RSVP to Bedfordshire@sands.org.uk by the 7th June to give 

us an idea of numbers (although if you change your mind at the 

last minute then that is fine too!) Please let us know if you have 

any dietary requirements. 

Bedfordshire Sands 

No contribution of any kind is   

required, but if you would like to 

bring some food to share then 

you are very welcome to, please 

let us know what you intend to 

bring 


